
 
 
 

 

SierraCol Energy • Calle 77A Nº 11-32 • Bogotá, Colombia • +57.1.345.4155 

 

 
 

Note of interest  

October 19, 2021 

 

A pipeline connecting La Cira Infantas to the Barrancabermeja refinery was attacked outside the 

contract area on Friday, October 15th, as reported by the operator Ecopetrol.  

There were no production losses or injuries to people due to the attack. Repairs were completed on 

October 17th and pumping has resumed. 


